THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

August 12, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kensas

My dear Dr. Allen:

I sent your letter of August 7 concerning the possibility
of offering the additional courses next summer to Dean
ochwegler. He asked me to thank you for presenting this
matter to him and to make sure that it was brought to his
attention upon his return from his vacation.

Sincerely yours,

&

Florence Totten
Clerk:



